Subject: Objection to Murphy’s Yard Development Application 2021/3225/P

| am a resident of Hampstead and writing to support the Heath & Hampstead Society’s objections to the above
development. The views and natural environment of the Heath are precious resources for the entire community
and must be preserved for future generations. The mass, density, and height of the proposed development is
entirely inappropriate for this site and will have a major and destructive impact on users of the Heath. While new
housing capacity is certainly needed, the Council should protect the Heath and its environs from inappropriate
development and insist on a much lower impact design.

Your sincerely,
Professor Eric Beinhocker

21 Willoughby Road
London NW3 1RT



